
 
   
  
PRODUCT CHANGE NOTIFICATION 
 
Date:  September 12, 2013 
PCN:  PCN LEDIL 86 
 
 
Subject:  Product discontinuation  
  
Description:  LEDiL Oy has changed status of HEIDI-ON and HEIDI-ON-90 lenses to 

Discontinued Product because the light quality was not on a par with 
LEDiL’s quality standards. These products will be replaced with HEIDI-O 
and HEIDI-O-90 respectively. 

 
Time line:  This change is valid immediately.  
 
Changes:   

Discontinued product New product (replacement)  
CA12434_HEIDI-ON CA11266_HEIDI-O 
CA12435_HEIDI-ON-90 CA11267_HEIDI-O-90 

 
 
 
Contact information:  Tero Mäkinen 

  LEDIL Oy 
  Salorankatu 10 
  24240 SALO 
  FINLAND 
  tero.makinen@ledil.com 


